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1. In the first sentence of paragraph 5, Annex 4, replace “leadership and management development 
and transition, through to retirement” with “development of leadership and of management, and the 
transition through to retirement”. 

2. In paragraph 6, Annex 4, delete “before the end of 2017” from the last sentence and add the 
following footnote to this paragraph: “This relates to operative paragraphs 5 and 6 of resolution 
GC(60)/RES/12.B.1.” 

3. In the fifth sentence of paragraph 43, Annex 4, replace “15 observers” with “13 observers” in 
connection with the TWG-LMNPP February 2017 meeting. 

4. The beginning of the sixth sentence of paragraph 2, Annex 5, should read “Cooperation 
continued under INPRO on limited scope NESAs for specific liquid metal cooled reactor designs …”. 

5. In paragraph 8, Annex 5, the title of the first publication should read “Opportunities for 
Cogeneration with Nuclear Energy”. 

6. In paragraph 20, Annex 5, the fourth sentence should read “The topical sessions provided 
opportunities for participants from countries with established national nuclear power programmes and 
countries embarking on nuclear power programmes to share information on their experiences as well 
as to identify needs and challenges to be addressed in order to enable the nuclear power industry to be 
more competitive in the energy market.” 

7. In paragraph 20, Annex 5, “(to be reviewed end of by July 10 2017)” should be deleted but the 
footnote retained. 

8. Paragraph 6, Annex 7, should read “A study on the applicability of IAEA Safety Standards Series 
No. SSR 2/1 for water cooled and gas cooled SMR designs was carried out by the Agency. Two 
consultancy meetings on the IAEA TECDOC “Study on the Applicability of Specific Safety 
Requirements (SSR) 2/1 on Design to SMRs” were held on 20-24 February 2017 and on 
12-16 June 2017 respectively. The TECDOC will provide Member States with …”. 

9. In paragraph 8, Annex 7, the second sentence should read “The publication has the key objectives 
to provide a review of current progress related to SMRs under construction and share lessons learned; 
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and to present several ‘model’ roadmaps for SMRs that Member States can adopt as a reference for 
strategic pathways in their national programmes on energy for electricity generation.” 

10. The following footnotes should be added: 

a) At the end of paragraph 7, Annex 4: “This relates to operative paragraph 7 of resolution 
GC(60)/RES/12.B.1 and operative paragraph 19 of resolution GC(60)/RES/12.B.4.” 

b) At the end of paragraph 9, Annex 4: “This relates to operative paragraph 8 of resolution 
GC(60)/RES/12.B.1.” 

c) At the end of paragraph 38, Annex 4: “This relates to operative paragraphs 2 and 4 of 
resolution GC(60)/RES/12.B.2.” 

d) At the end of paragraphs 4 to 10, Annex 5: “This relates to operative paragraph 5 of 
resolution GC(60)/RES/12.B.4.” 

e) At the end of paragraph 17, Annex 5: “This relates to operative paragraph 14 of resolution 
GC(60)/RES/12.B.4.” 


